Open Studio

You are warmly invited to join the University of
Kent School of Music and Fine Art at an open
studio preview

2" Year BA Fine Art students present new work,
in the Historic Dockyard at Chatham

Opening:
Private View Friday 4 April at 18.00 —21.00
Saturday 5 April at 11.00 — 15.00

Please print/bring a copy of this invitation to gain access to
the Historic Dockyard

Staff and students must produce their KENT ONE ID cards
on arrival
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